
School Leadership Roles 
 
Our School Leadership Board is now ready to receive letters of 
applications.  This year, a priority for us as a school is to raise the profile of 
pupil leadership which develops children’s confidence, empathy, organisation 
and our community.  
 
School Council applications are for children in Year 2 upwards and the 
remainder of the roles are for Year 5 and 6.  
 
The deadline for letters posted into the folders, in the EYFS corridor, will be 
Friday 15th September. We will look forward to our forthcoming interviews.  
 
 
Thanks in advance for your support.  
 
 
Mrs O’ Shaughnessy  
 

 


